I’d like to express my heartfelt thanks to the incredible donors who support The Wertheim UF Scripps Institute.

You are remarkable individuals who have made a profound and lasting impact on our mission to drive cutting-edge research and empower the next generation of scientists. Your generosity is the driving force behind our pursuit of innovation and our commitment to making a meaningful difference in people's lives.

As we navigate the current challenges of declining research funding, your support is more crucial than ever. I invite you to continue your support making a gift if you haven’t already done so. 
Your investment in The Wertheim UF Scripps Institute has the potential to leave a lasting impact on the world, and we're honored to have you as part of our community. Thank you again for your kindness, generosity, and unwavering support!  
Sincerely, 
Susana Valente, Ph.D.
Professor And Chair, Department of Immunology and Microbiology

